SWAS Newsletter, September 2022.

Dear Member,

re; Appointment of a TREASURER.

Further to my Newsletter to you in August, the arrangements for
this URGENT Meeting have now been finalised. The meeting will
begin at 7pm on Tuesday, September 6th, in the Green Room in
the FRONT HALL.

During “Lockdown”, our Treasurer, Nigel Taylor, had to sort out an
unexpected financial situation for us. After resolving it, Nigel had
come to the end of his term as Hon.Treasurer. We owe him our
thanks.

The Society now needs a new Treasurer.

Without a Treasurer, the South Wales Art Society cannot function.
We cannot pay for anything. As a direct result of this, | am still
waiting for the £160 which | personally paid ( 20 Tickets @ £8
each ), for entry to the IWM Exhibition last May. | cannot pay this
money to myself.

Without a Treasurer, | am willing to foot the bill for Hall rental until a
new Treasurer is appointed. However, | am not prepared to pay for
all of the Demonstrators Claire Sadlier has lined up for SWAS this
coming session. | do not think that our Members would want to
“pay at the door” each time they come to watch a Demonstration
either. e.g. If we pay £200.00 to each Demonstrator and only 20
Members turn up, the entry fee to each member would be £10 per
meeting. With 2 Demos. per month until Christmas break, we are
talking about potentially £80 for each Member to cover the costs!
Annual Membership only costs £35...... if we have a TREASURER.

Please try and attend the meeting. We need to resolve this problem
so that our venerable Society can continue.

Jennifer.






